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Dear Members of the Faculty of the DIH Global Leadership Academy,  
 
We Did It!  Thanks to you the Class of 2021 completed the six months Global 
Leadership Development Program offered by the International Black Women’s Public 
Policy Institute (IBWPPI). 
 
Thanks to you, the 16 women are much more prepared to address issues facing 
Black women internationally; and much more prepared to help create change for the 
better to enhance the quality of life for women, their families, and communities. 
 
Thank you for those who were able to join us on Saturday morning.  It was a special 
time for the graduates and their families.  For those unable to be with us, click the 
link below for the full 1 hour and 20-minute presentation. There are some incredibly 
special moments you will enjoy. 
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vGq82XqgPPcJjyfWKYltJtjcS00jiUL9/view?usp=sharing 

 
Again, thank you, and please do let me know if we can be of assistance to you.    
 
Sincerely, 
 

Barbara A. Perkins, President 
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